From:	Ron Adolph <rona@commercial-group.com></rona@commercial-group.com>
Sent:	Tuesday, February 14, 2023 12:09 PM
To:	BOE Clerk (Comptroller)
Subject:	FW: Board of Estimates Hearing - 2/15/2023

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities using the Report Phishing Email Button, or by emailing to Phishing baltimorecity gov

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am copying the below email to you as well to ensure I am registered to speak at tomorrow's BOE Hearing. Please contact me by cell at 202-497-6200 with any questions or concerns.

Regards,

Ron Adolph



RON ADOLPH

PRESIDENT

P: 410.859.4419 614 W. PATAPSCO AVENUE BALTIMORE, MD 21225

in

From: Ron Adolph

Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2023 11:54 AM

To: boe.submissions@baltimorecity.gov; james.knighton@baltimorecity.gov

Subject: Board of Estimates Hearing - 2/15/2023

Dear Sir/Madam,

My name is Ron Adolph, President of Commercial Utilities. I would like to register to speak at tomorrow's Board of Estimate Hearing regarding the amendment to the 2016 Settlement Agreement between the City of Baltimore and BGE. Please confirm that I have been added as required. You can reach me by cell at 202-497-6200 if there are any questions. Thank you for your assistance.

Regards,

Ron Adolph